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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you know, the children in Year 4 have been working hard in preparation for their 
Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) in June.  Before they begin their mock checks, we would 
like to invite you into school for a meeting that will outline the organisation and 
administration of the MTC. We will also discuss ways in which you can support your child 
with this process; to ensure they reach their potential.  
 
Date of meeting:  Wednesday 22nd March 2023 
Time of meeting:  8.40am – 9.20am 
Venue:  Media Suite 
Hosting the meeting: Mr Crook and Mrs Senel (Phase leader for Years 3 & 4) 
 
In the meantime, any queries you have regarding the MTC please do not hesitate in 
contacting me via the school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as always. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Mr Crook 
Deputy Headteacher. 
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